
12/3/19 

 

Dear Commissioner Hanlon and Commissioner Landry, 

This note is to inform you of my opposition to the proposed construction and expansion of the 
property at 1832 15th Street, NW.  

We have seen enough of this. How can an expansion to 70% occupancy be tolerated when it is 
an obvious breach of zoning restrictions? Yet it happens again and again, particularly when the 
owners have the resources to work the system.   

This is not just an issue of zoning or building rights, it is also an issue of respect. The neighbors 
at 1830 and 1834 15th Street NW will pay the long-term price for the builder’s excess and 
inflexibility, both in terms of home values, and quality of life as it adversely changes their living 
space.  

For the above reasons, I ask that you do your job and enforce the regulations designed to 
preserve the integrity of our neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Uth 

1839 16th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20009 
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